
Dear Board of Supervisors ..  

with all the wonderful work that the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council does it seems wrong to cut their budget by 

75%. Please reconsider your budget for them .. Sandy Mailliard  

Volunteer Fire Fighter  

Anderson Valley 

Road Shed head for Fish Rock Road  

 


